
  
  
  
  

  A Delegation from Arab Model Schools Visits ASE 

  

 

  

 

  April 23, 2024  

The Amman Stock Exchange (ASE) received a delegation of eleventh grade international students
from Arab Model Schools as part of a scientific field visit to the ASE on Tuesday, 23/04/2024. The
CEO of the ASE, Mazen Wathaifi, welcomed the delegation, stressing that the ASE seeks to
strengthen its partnership with universities and schools to enhance awareness, knowledge and
linking the theoretical side with the practical side.              

Where Dr. Malak Aljazzazi, Chief of Communication and Public Relations Division at ASE explained
the nature of the work and the mechanism of trading in the ASE, in addition to the most important
recent developments witnessed by the capital Market and future projects.

At the end of the meeting, the floor was opened for discussion and answers to students’ questions
and inquiries about everything related to the capital market.
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